Europol Unclassified - Basic Protection Level



The Hague, 24October 2016

DIRECTOR

Jarosław Szymczyk Commander-in-Chief Polish Police

Via Liaison Bureau Poland

Subject: European Police Chiefs Convention 2016 – personal thank you

Dear Mr Szymczyk,

I would like to thank you for participating as a panel member at the European Police Chiefs Convention (EPCC) 2016. Your contribution was highly appreciated and crucial in making the EPCC debate on digital transformation and new technologies interesting to police chiefs and other high ranking officers gathered at Europol headquarters on 15 September.

We had a true record this year, attracting 430 participants from 50 countries and 20 organisations, agencies and companies. This shows a growing role of the EPCC as the main discussion forum for senior law enforcement representatives from Europe and all over the world. It is my pleasure to attach the EPCC Report which sums up the main topics discussed during the plenary session.

I would be very interested to hear your feedback, and especially your expectations, regarding the future editions of the EPCC. We will do our best to adjust the format and content of the Convention to your needs and interests. Please therefore find below the link and access credentials to the EPCC satisfaction survey which will be available online until the end of November:

https://www.eventsforce.net/europol/686/home

4

Entry code: EPCC16_SURVEY

I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely,

Rob Wainwright

EDOC#857065v11

Phone: +31(0)70 302 50 00

Fax: +31(0)70 345 58 96

www.europol.europa.eu